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I am a longtime Oregonian, and I am deeply opposed to HB3166. A ballot measure to 

enact ranked choice voting was already voted down last November by Oregonians, 

but Democrats in the Oregon Legislature don't seem to care, as it appears they wish 

to shove it down our throats anyway. And with this constant shrieking from corrupt 

politicians about "Our Democracy!", nothing says "Our Democracy!" like ignoring the 

will of voters who've already said "NO!" to something. There have been other 

examples of politicians or a national political party ignoring their own base. Shame on 

those trying to pass this scheme called HB3166. 


